
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 29th November 2019 

Attendance—our target for overall  
attendance is 96% 

Tehidy 93% 

Kynance 95% 

Poldark 97.4% 

Zennor 95.2% 

Godrevy 97.6% 

Mousehole 92.2% 

Wheal Dream 93.9% 

Morvah 99.3% 

Whole School 95.4% 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019/20 
 
Sunday 1st December 

• Christingle service at St Anta 
Church 5pm 

Wednesday 4th December 

• Vision screening for Tehidy 
class 

• Coffee with Parent Support 
Advisor, Yvonne Bryant at 
2.30pm 

Thursday 5th December 

• Flu immunisations 
Friday 6th December 

• Non uniform day in exchange 
for teddies and toys 

Saturday 7th December 

• St Ives in December Lantern  
Parade 6pm 

Tuesday 10th December 

• School Carol Concert at St Uny 
Church, 5pm 

Thursday 12th  December 

• Christmas Dinner 
Friday 13th December 

• Non uniform day in exchange 
for cakes and bottles 

• FOSUA Christmas Fayre 4-6pm 
Tuesday 17th December 

• EYFS and KS1 Nativity at 
9.15am and 2.15pm 

Wednesday 18th December 

• EYFS and KS1 Cinema trip 
Thursday 19th December 

• KS2 Cinema trip 
Friday 20th December 

• Christmas Jumper day  

• School finishes at 2pm 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
It’s been another jam-packed week at St Uny CE Academy! 
 

Cracking Cross Country!  
On Monday afternoon 28 Key Stage 2 St Uny children, took 
part in the Primary Schools Cross Country event at St Ives  
Rugby Club. All the children ran in the windy, wet and cold 
conditions, each of them giving a superb and tremendous 
effort in their races. St Uny children achieved some top 15 
finishes and claimed 2 silvers and a gold. These youngsters 
showed some very inspirational and exciting running, they 
should be very proud of themselves. Well done to all of you 
for taking part and being part of the running team! Special 
thank you to the parent helpers for transporting some of the children.   
 

Hockey Update! 
With hockey sticks, shin pads and gum shields at the ready, 
YR 6 ventured out in the rain once again, to the Primary 
Schools Hockey League at Penzance Astro Pitch. These  
fantastic sports stars gave the spectators a wonderful display 
of hockey skills, neat ball control, passing, communication, 
teamwork and excellent sportsmanship. St Uny eased into 
their first game scoring 1v0. They lost the second fixture 1v0 
but demonstrated some fantastic defensive work, picking up 
a couple of injuries. The team battled on winning the last 

game 2v0 by using the width and showing some great attacking runs. Well done YR 6! A 
HUGE thank you to Mrs Cook for coaching the team and organising the fixtures!  
 

Cinema Trip Deadline 
Please remember that all payments for the upcoming cinema 
trips to see ‘Frozen 2’ must be paid by Friday 6th December. 
Pupil numbers on this date will be used to book the number of 
tickets required.    

 

Christingle Service 
Just a reminder that this year’s Christingle service is taking place this 
Sunday (1st December) at St Anta Church. It would be fantastic to see 
as many of you there as possible!  
 
 

Reading Karate 
We are absolutely thrilled to reveal that over 200  
pupils have, so far, achieved at least their white  
reading karate band through reading at home! We 
know lots of pupils have also achieved their yellow and 
red bands. Please note, Karate bands are usually 
handed out on Fridays so if you child reaches the required number of reads midweek, 
they may have to wait until the Friday to receive it. Please refer to the Reading Karate  
section of the website for more information about the number of reads required for each 
colour band.  
 
Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page https://
www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/  
Mr Hoskins 
Head of School 

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 
(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Reasoning’. 

 

‘Friendship’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  

Last Wednesday 
7 members of 
the after school 
Garden Club 
planted 13 tree 
saplings kindly provided by 
the Woodland Trust.   There 
is a national campaign by the 
Daily Mail newspaper to  
encourage everyone to plant 
trees in order to help offset 
global warming.  Planting 
millions more trees will help 
to ease this problem over 
many years. St Uny school 
has made a small  
contribution to the cause. 
 
David Woods 

Early next week we will be launching the Arbor App.  
Please look out for an email from Arbor soon with 
your login details.  You will need to create your  
account within 96 hours of receiving the email. 
 
The Arbor App will be the only way we  
communicate with you on a daily basis.  We will no 
longer be using the texting service.  It will also be 

the way for you sign up for clubs and parents evening consultations. 
 

Any third party activity undertaken 
based upon information displayed 
on this newsletter is strictly at your 
own personal risk.  St Uny Academy 
is not liable for any losses, injury 
and/or damages incurred as a 
result of such third party activity. 

Come and meet Yvonne Bryant, our Parent Support Advisor 
for coffee on Wednesday 4th December at 2.30pm. 

St Ives in December Lantern Parade—Saturday 7th December 
 
If you would like to join us for the St Ives in December Lantern Parade on 
Saturday 7th December, please meet by the Guildhall in St Ives by 6pm.  
Please note that all children must be accompanied by an adult. 
 
 

Have you completed your online Flu consent form?   
If you haven’t, your child will not get the flu vaccine on the 5th Decem-
ber.   The online form can be found at www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/
forms/flu.  The school reference code is EE143099.   
Any problems, please call Kernow Health on 01872 221105/6.   
The deadline for submitting forms is noon on Tuesday. 




